Dotson, Michael (UTC)

From: Brislin, Seth <sbrislin@graebel.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2017 1:.05 PM

To: Dotson, Michael (UTC)

Subject: RE: UTC Courtesy Email: 170529 Notice of Penalties Incurred and Due for Violations of

Laws and Rules - Penalty Amount $1000 CRM:0003870

Hi Mike,

I can confirm our company has no association with Graebel Quality Movers, LLC’s HHG Movers permit, so my
initial correspondence is still accurate in that we have no involvement with this issue.

| appreciate you allowing us some time to confirm before making any decisions.
Let me know if you need anything else.

Seth Brislin, Attorney at Law
Tax Analyst

Office: +1 303-214-6915
eFax: +1 303-731-4785
Email: sbrislin@graebel.com

GRAEBEL®
Here’s to the world ahead.sv

. THIS IS AN ATTORNEY/CLIENT COMMUNICATION AND IS PRIVILEGED UNDER ALL APPLICABLE LAWS.

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic transmission (including any files attached hereto) contains confidential
information that is private and not intended for public disclosure. The information is intended only for the use of the
individual or entity named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or any employee or agent
responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure,
dissemination, copying, distribution, or the taking of any information, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
communication in error, please destroy it and immediately notify us by telephone. Thank you.

From: Dotson, Michael (UTC) [mailto:mdotson@utc.wa.gov]

Sent: Friday, July 14, 2017 5:45 PM

To: Brislin, Seth <sbrislin@graebel.com>

Subject: RE: UTC Courtesy Email: 170529 Notice of Penalties Incurred and Due for Violations of Laws and Rules - Penalty
Amount $1000 CRM:0003870

Thanks Seth, | see that Van Lines has ceased operations. Just so I’'m 100 percent clear, the Graebel that you are
associated with, is not doing household goods in Washington state right? Apparently the commercial insurance policy
associated to the moving permit is still active, so it seems to me that someone might still be using it.

Thanks again, we just need to get all of our ducks in a row here before we cancel out the permit.

Mike

From: Brislin, Seth [mailto:sbrislin@graebel.com]
Sent: Friday, July 14, 2017 1:15 PM
To: Dotson, Michael (UTC) <mdotson@utc.wa.gov>




